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The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

30th April 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 
Suffolk:  Bonnie & Dougie 

Cotswold: Primrose & Aidan 

Swaledale: Brooke & Holly 

Teeswater: Ruben & Faith 

Dorset Downs:  Hollie & Joshua 

 

Dalesbred: Poppy & Millie 

Oxford:  Zakir & Lamar 

Cheviot:  Chloe & Taylor 

Herdwick: Aaron & Zachary 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Friday 7th May is the NSPCC Numbers Day.  We shall be doing 

some fun Maths activities at school, including a battle of the 

bands in TT Rock Stars.  Come to school in non-uniform ideally 

in clothing that has a number on it.  Please make your  £2 

donation to the NSPCC by clicking the link below.  Rock on! 

Skipton Parish Church Primary School is fundraising for NSPCC (justgiving.com) 

School attendance, over the last few weeks has been amazing!    
There has only been a small number of pupils absent due to 
illness.  Please try to make appointments outside of school hours, 
whenever possible.  The class currently in the lead is Swaledale 
with 99.2% 

 
Don’t forget you can also see how well your child 
is doing in their reading quizzes via Parent 
Connect on Accelerated Reader.  If you cannot 
remember your login or would like some help in 
accessing this, please contact your child’s class 
teacher via Class Dojo. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/skipton-parish-church-primary-school3


This week at 

Parish….. 

Swaledale class are being 

inspired by the work of 

artist Maxine Sutton and 

have been learning how to 

weave. 

Textile Archives - Maxine 

Sutton  

https://maxinesutton.com/product-category/textile/
https://maxinesutton.com/product-category/textile/


Pupils in lower key stage 2 

have been learning about 

Pentecost during our RE 

lessons. This week they made 

windmills decorated with some 

of the symbols of Pentecost. 

Windmills help to represent 

that like the wind, Christians 

can't see God or the Holy Spirit 

but it doesn't mean that it 

can't be real or that it isn't 

there. Christians believe they 

can see signs of God's 

presence and existence 

around them just like we can 

see the effects of the wind.   

We hope you have a 

lovely Bank Holiday 

Weekend and look 

forward to seeing you on  

Tuesday, May the 4th. 


